
Stay Safe During This Week's Heat Wave!  

Please note: WHA residents will be receiving a robocall with the following important 
information. 

A heat wave is expected this week, and we want all our residents to stay safe and cool. 

Water spray zones have been set up at our family housing sites to help beat the heat. 

If you’re looking for a nearby cooling area, please contact your Property Management Office 
for more information. 

Tips to Stay Safe: 

Stay hydrated – Drink plenty of water throughout the day 

Avoid outdoor activities during peak heat hours (typically 11 AM–4 PM) 

Check in on neighbors, especially seniors and those with health concerns 

Thank you for helping keep our communities safe and healthy this summer! 

 


